
 Teen Court Update   

  

Hello Alachua County!  

As we all know by now, the precautions that are being taken to slow the spread of COVID-19 has 

effected youth programs all over the country. While Teen Court’s weekly hearings at the Criminal Court 

house are cancelled until further notice, the program itself is still up and running.   

We have re-activated the Teen Court of Alachua County Facebook page. I will post updates, calendars, 

schedule changes and new events there. Please “Like” the page to see the updates in your Facebook 

news feed.   

www.facebook.com/ACSOTeenCourt  

If you are in the Teen Court program, you should have been contacted by now about how to fulfill your 

sanctions and have been given your packets. If you have not, please contact me via email 

(ohollier@acso.us ) or call the office (352-367-4125) and leave a message.   

If you are a volunteer with Teen Court, the case managers and I are working on different ideas for you to 

stay involved. We are trying to start a weekly Zoom meet up on Tuesday afternoon to keep up with 

everyone and talk about things that relate to criminal justice and youth.  

The Zoom meetups will be announced through our Facebook page and through email with instructions 

on how and when to join. If you would like to be a part of our email list, please send me your name 

(parent and volunteer) in an email with the subject line “Email List”.  

If you have any questions, comments or concern, please do not hesitate to email me and I will get back 

to you as soon as possible.  

  

Thank you for your continued support and we can’t wait to get back to our regular schedule!  

  

Olivia Hollier  

Teen Court Coordinator Alachua 

County Sheriff's Office  

ohollier@acso.us  
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